
                Des T, Tom B, & John G (Putting BULL into BULLETIN)

Duty Roster –  AUGUST/SEPTEMBER

Attendance:
AUGUST:  Monica Alcock, Tom Bellgard
SEPTEMBER: Kym Lloyd, Peter Davis
Meeting Preparation/Property
AUGUST: Marianne Burgess, John Clarke
SEPTEMBER: TBA
Fellowship: Margaret Echarri & Claire Neumeyer,
Be early, if not at a meeting arrange a substitute. If meeting held at another venue arrange to bring property.

Markets  –
AUGUST 20th: Tom Bellgard (BBQ), Howard Brown (C’Van), Cheryl

Mould, John Clarke
SEPTEMBER 17th: David Libauer (BBQ), Tony Strong (C’van), Ashley

Constance, Margaret Echarri
NOTE: Members rostered on and not able to attend are to make arrangements

with another member to take their place. Those nominated to tow the caravan or chuck
wagon are to be at the Rotary shed no later than 8am. ENSURE YOU GET THE KEY TO
THE SHED FROM ROBBYN PRIOR TO THE EVENT SO THE EQUIPMENT CAN BE SET UP
EARLY.  If you are unable to tow the van or chuck wagon PLEASE ASK SOME ONE WHO
CAN, or advise Robbyn before the event.
Others nominated should be at the Park by 8.45am.

AAAAATTENDTTENDTTENDTTENDTTENDANCEANCEANCEANCEANCE

PLEASE NO

PLEASE NO

PLEASE NO

PLEASE NO

PLEASE NOTETETETETE

  Change of Roster

  Change of Roster

  Change of Roster

  Change of Roster

  Change of Roster

41 members out of 52 = 79%
GUESTS: PDG Noel, Pamela Mansfield-Eastinay (Claire N)
APOLOGIES: Julie J, David B, Patrick K, Richard L, Kym L, John Mercer.
LEAVE: Liz A,(Sick), Kappilla N.
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IT’S SO BIGIT’S SO BIGIT’S SO BIGIT’S SO BIGIT’S SO BIG, IT IS UNBELIEV, IT IS UNBELIEV, IT IS UNBELIEV, IT IS UNBELIEV, IT IS UNBELIEVABLE AND EASYABLE AND EASYABLE AND EASYABLE AND EASYABLE AND EASY

MEMBERSHIP DRIVE  2006/07
LAST WEEK was our clubs annual membership drive meeting. The
membership committee headed by Dugald M. had put together excel-
lent presentations and handouts and come up with forward looking
ideas which included the idea of  classification “MATES” and “FRIENDS
OF ROTARY”. A motion adopting the ‘FRIENDS OF ROTARY”
designation was put to a motion and passed unanimously.
Our guest speaker, PDG Noel Trevaskis closed the evening with an
entertaining talk about his favorite subject “Rotary membership” with
obvious enthusiasm and (I think well deserved pride in his achieve-
ments) during his year as District Governor.
The Club was most appreciative of Noel’s effort in travelling from
Goulburn to attend our meeting.
Many thanks, Noel.

PDG Noel
displays his
enthusiasm and
enjoyment as
he discusses
the magnitude
and ease of
applying the
“2 Up” method
of recruitment.

After a long, hot summer’s night of love the man pulled a cigarette from the pocket of his
hastily discarded shirt and searched for a lighter. Unable to find it he asked his new female
companion if she had one.
“In the top drawer”, she dreamily mumbled.
He opened the top drawer and found some matches sitting on top of a framed photograph
 of a man.    “Is this your husband?” he asked. “No” she replied.
“Your boyfriend?”
“No”.
“Well, who is it then?”
Calmly the girl replied, “That’s me before my operation”.

FUNNY ONEFUNNY ONEFUNNY ONEFUNNY ONEFUNNY ONE



Annual FAnnual FAnnual FAnnual FAnnual Feeseeseeseesees
At the last Dinner Meeting the Board approved the annual subscriptions to be
$210. This is a small increase from the previous year, despite increased costs.
The various charges the Club has to pay has increased by over 6%. Further
information may be available at the next Dinner Meeting.

MEETING  PICS  FROM  WEDNESDMEETING  PICS  FROM  WEDNESDMEETING  PICS  FROM  WEDNESDMEETING  PICS  FROM  WEDNESDMEETING  PICS  FROM  WEDNESDAAAAAYYYYY
The growth and even survival of Rotary is so important to us all, that we
thought you should all know the members of our Membership Committee;
so here they are –

DUGALD MITCHELL, Chairman and
dedicated membership recruiter.

 P.P. KEVIN DUNNE, who obviously picked
 up the recruiting bug from his association
 with PDG Noel during his year as
 President

TONY SLATER Long time Rotary
recruiter who recruited Tom Bellgard to
Rotary quite a few years ago.
(Thanks Tony)

CHERYL MOULD: A truly enthusiastic
Rotarian who is keen to recruit
members. Even married to bring a new
member into the Club!

CONGRACONGRACONGRACONGRACONGRATULATULATULATULATULATIONSTIONSTIONSTIONSTIONS

To Doris Haylock on Wednesday 2nd August – Happy Birthday
Monday 7th August – Yvonne & John Mercer Wedding Anniversary

Wednesday 9th August – John Jacoby – Happy BirthdayDG VISIT – 9TH AUGUST 2006DG VISIT – 9TH AUGUST 2006DG VISIT – 9TH AUGUST 2006DG VISIT – 9TH AUGUST 2006DG VISIT – 9TH AUGUST 2006

The Mayor, Roger Norton, has extended a Civic Reception
to our District Governor, Michael Newling on the occasion

of his visit to Cooma.
The reception will be held in the Council Chambers from

5.00 pm to 6.00 pm.
NAMES must be to President John by AM on MONDAY of
those Rotarians who wish to attend. This function is being

shared with the Lions Club, whose DG is also visiting.

THOUGHT OF THE WEEK – THOUGHT OF THE WEEK – THOUGHT OF THE WEEK – THOUGHT OF THE WEEK – THOUGHT OF THE WEEK –  Marianne Burgess Marianne Burgess Marianne Burgess Marianne Burgess Marianne Burgess
Think like a person of action but act like a person of thought

NEXT WEEKNEXT WEEKNEXT WEEKNEXT WEEKNEXT WEEK: : : : : David Epstein


